
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

4210 EAST 11TH AVENUE • DENVER, COLORADO 80220 PHONE 388-6111 
Anthony Robbins, M.D. , M.P.A. Executive Director 

April 13, 1978 

Mr. Lawrence Kozisek, Mayor 

City of Grand Junction 

250 North Fifth St. 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Kozisek: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 22, 1978. The 

matter of the EPA grant for your waste treatment facility is in the hands 

of the EPA Region VIII office. As you may know, the Water Quality Control 

Commission approved the grant of February 7, 1978 and then approved your 

site application on April 4, 1978. A copy of your letter was furnished to 

each commission member at the April 4, 1978 meeting. While the Commission 

did approve the grant, EPA has the authority for final grant approval. 

Sincerely yours, 

Evan D. Dildine,-Technical Secretary 

Water Quality Control Commission 
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